
Please be advised that the New Rochelle Municipal Housing Authority has a Smoke-Free Policy in effect.

Smoking is prohibited within twenty-five (25) feet of the entrance of any Housing Authority building, and is prohibited in common and public spaces of Housing Authority property.  Violations of this policy may result in disciplinary action.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.
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